
Feedback on Bilingual Education Program 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on the Bilingual Education Program 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to provide feedback on the recently 

implemented bilingual education program at [School/Institution Name]. Overall, I believe the 

program has been beneficial in enhancing students' language skills and cultural awareness. 

Positive Aspects 

• Improved language proficiency in both languages. 

• Greater cultural appreciation among students. 

• Engagement of parents and community in the educational process. 

Areas for Improvement 

• Additional resources and training for teachers. 

• More structured extracurricular activities based on both languages. 

• Increased support for students who may struggle initially. 

Thank you for your dedication to enhancing our education system through this program. I look 

forward to seeing the continued progress and positive impact on our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


